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MANDATORY WATER CONSERVATION 
 

August 1, 2024 
 
 
Dear Borough of Mont Alto Water Customer:  
 
As a result of the low water flows, created by the ongoing lack of rainfall, the Mont Alto Municipal 
Authority is implementing mandatory water conservation measures for all customers serviced by the 
Mont Alto water system.  
 
The following water uses are considered nonessential and are prohibited during this time.  
 

• Washing vehicles and homes.  

• Filling and topping off swimming pools.  

• Washing paved surfaces, such as sidewalks, streets, driveways, garages, patios, and parking 
areas.  

• Operating water foutains, water sprinklers, artificial waterfalls and reflecting pools.  

• The use of hoses, sprinklers or other means for sprinkling or watering of shrubbery, trees, lawns,  
gardens, landscaped areas, and outside plants.  

• The use of fire hydrants by fire company for testing apparatus and fire department drills except 
as necessary for fire fighting or protection purposes.  

• The use of fire hydrants by municipal road departments, contractors and all others except for 
protection purposes.   

 
For further water conservation information and tips, please visit DEP’s website at: 
https://www.dep.pa.gov/pages/search.aspx and type in the search box, “Water Conservation”. Or you 
can visit the Borough of Mont Alto’s website at: www.montaltoborough.com, click on the “Municipal 
Authority” icon.   
 
The Mont Alto Municipal Authority will lift the water conservation measures as soon as the water levels 
have risen. Please keep an eye on the Borough Office electronic sign or visit our website for further 
information and updates.  
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Mont Alto Municipal Authority 
Board of Directors 
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